
CITY OF HASTINGS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AMEND CITY CODE CHAPTER 155 – ZONING ORDINANCE REGARDING 

CANNABIS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Hastings Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 

on Monday, October 28, 2024 beginning at 7:00 pm, in the City Council Chambers of Hastings 

City Hall located at 101 East 4th Street to review an amendment to Hastings City Code Chapter 

155 – Zoning Ordinance regarding cannabis. 

 

Please contact the City of Hastings with any questions.  All persons are welcome to participate 

and comment.  

 
CITY OF HASTINGS 

 
 
 
 

__________________________ 
John Hinzman, AICP 
Community Development Director 
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